MPA Faculty/Staff
Meeting Minutes

April 23, 2012
Present: Larry Geri, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, Erin Genia, Randee Gibbons, Alan Parker, Cheryl Simrell King & Jan Hays
Next meetings: 4/23/12, 5/14/12
I.
Announcements
Good feedback on Cheryl’s Design Thinking for Public Administration. Lee will be on possible federal jury duty 14-28.
II. New Faculty Hiring Update
Cheryl said there was no further news at this time.
III. Next year’s Teaching Schedule
Lee presented the newest version of the rotation schedule. Cheryl wondered if the scheduling could be done one on one instead of taking meeting time to discuss. Lee thought that it was better to do in group in case there was a conflict it could be settled as a group.
IV.   Admissions Update
Randee said the general cohort admissions were done. Out of 99 applications, 63 had been accepted. She said the second batch read by Lee and Larry resulted in some high quality applicants. The new admits have until May 3rd to accept and should have their financial offers in hand by then to help make their decisions. 
Erin said that the tribal cohort has accepted 8 new students and have the 8 that are inter-year students so class stands at 16 as of now. She has been recruiting in Portland, Seattle and Bellingham and admissions is still open for tribal cohort applicants.

V. Survey Results
Cheryl thinks that Course Evaluations is the correct name for the Survey Monkey Surveys on Winter Quarter Electives and 1st year General core that Jan returned. It was decided that the end of the year MPA survey should be done on paper, not as a Survey Monkey. The tribal cohort’s surveys should be ready for their last class on May 11th. 2nd Year General Cohort will need their copies by May 17th and 1st Year General Cohort will do their surveys on June 5th. Discussion about surveys and evaluations will continue on May 14th before the July 2-3 Institute.
VI. Online Update
The latest version was sent to the assistant directors and will be discussed at the May 3rd 2nd hour Grad Program Meeting. September 1st, the date when applications are officially accepted would be an appropriate date to turn on the online application.
VII. Ideas for new revenue sources generated by MPA

Larry wondered if there were any other ideas since last meeting. Cheryl pointed out that without support services many of the ideas that MPA could do would be pointless. Start-up money might be possible so more ideas will be discusses next meeting. Erin suggested that the tribes 1% charitable contributions might be tapped into if we could provide more tribal student support.
